September 22, 1976

Mr. V*"nx Broilo

£7ica of Co“tra t Archeology
University of New Mexico
Aﬁbuq uerque, dew Mexico 37131

In re: Amcheological Clearance for
Proposec Drilling Locations
Section 27-19%N~-3W
Sandoval County, New Mexico

.

Dear Mr. Broilo:

Petro-Lewis Corpzration plans to drill four wells in the captioned
saction. We have been informed by the BLM that we must have
archeologlcal clearance before a drilling permit can be issued,

Va voqu appraciate your handling the arc“eoTOg:cal clearance on
thesa locations if po*v"bl The locations have been staked and
access roads, drilling pad Aavout and facilities pad will be
markaed with stakes Septenner 23, 1576.

Should you require additional information o you have any questlons
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or cormants on this project, please contact me at the above address.
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7a would like to have the onsite inspection in approxima t°ly three
saals. Your assistance in this matter will be appreciated.

Vary truly yours,
/4 . N
S teeton ) L2227
Sherwin Artus
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